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CARDINALS! 
Terry Fox Walk 
Students and staff from Pope Francis Elementary School walked 2 to 3 km on Tuesday, October 3rd to 
raise money for the Cancer Foundation in memory of Terry Fox. This event raised over $340.00. A 
special thank you goes out to our parent community for their donations and to all of our volunteers who 
helped us put this event together.        

                                                                                             

 

                                                   

 


